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To: Senate Utilities Committee, State of Kansas, 
 
We live in the footprint of Irish Creek Wind Farm and our night time view 
from our windows is now a constant red strobe light.  The beauty of the 
Kansas landscape and night sky were two of the reasons we chose to live 
move to rural Kansas from Atlanta, GA.   
This bill is so extremely important to those of us living in the footprint of 
existing wind farms.   NextEra did not respect the residents of Marshall 
County enough to even apply for the light-mitigating technology system 
with the federal aviation administration.   
Please restore our beautiful night skies by voting for this bill to move out of 
committee.    
 
       Thank you,    
 
       Micah & Sonya Kee 


